
From: yomo@autos.omron.co.jp 
Sent: Thursday, July 03, 2003 3:08 AM 
To: MKUO@CCSEMC.com 
Cc: itatsu@autos.omron.co.jp 
Subject: The ID number of the modified product 
 
Dear Mr.Kuo 
 
I will reply to you on the e-mail you sent to Ms.Itatsu. 
 
1.FCC/TCB 
(1) Question #1: The FCC ID number listed in the test report 
    The test report which we have sent you on May is for the modified 
product. 
    This test report is not same for original product " G8D-522M-A". 
  When we offered the test of the modified product to the test laboratory, 
we thougt that the same ID can be used for the modified product. 
  So FCC ID on the test report has been typed as  "E4EG8D-522M-A". 
 
(2)  Question #2: The Proposed FCC ID label format 
      We attach the revised label. Please see it. 
 
(3) Question #3: User manual does not contain information 
     We attach the caution. Please see it. 
 
 
 
Best regards 
Yasuhide Yomo 
 
 
 
 


